
Report on Participation in Teachers Training Workshop 

Date: 30th November 2024 

Venue: Bajaj College of Science, Wardha 

On 30th November 2024, I had the privilege of participating in the Teachers Training 

Workshop at Bajaj College of Science, Wardha, during its second and concluding day. The 

event provided a platform for meaningful interaction and knowledge exchange. 

During the hands-on session, I engaged actively with the participants, discussing key insights 

and practical approaches relevant to the workshop's objectives. This session was highly 

interactive and enriched by the enthusiasm and contributions of approximately 30 

participating teachers. 

Later, I was honored to participate in the Valedictory Function as a Guest of Honour. The 

function was graced by eminent personalities, including: 

 Dr. P. V. Tekade, Principal of Bajaj College of Science 

 Dr. Sanjay Bagade, Head of the Department 

 Dr. Umre, Chief Guest and Professor of Chemistry, VNIT 

 Er. Jatin Kumar and Er. V. V. V. Satyanarayana, from IUAC New Delhi 

 Mr. Mangesh Yerpude, Organizing Secretary 

 Dr. Govinda Lakhotiya and Dr. Sudhir Tiple, Faculty Members 

The workshop was a well-organized and inspiring event, focusing on empowering educators 

through collaborative learning and skill enhancement. It was a privilege to be part of such an 

impactful initiative. 







  


